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This bill is just another step Republicans are using to take away the vote from 

working people. There is very little evidence that Vote By Mail is less safe or secure 

than voting in person. This common misconception is being pushed by the current 

administration. Not only is it safe and secure, it’s an integral component of keeping 

our elections safe and accessible. And it already has a long history of success!  

Numerous studies and audits have confirmed that mail-in voting fraud is extremely 

rare. I oppose this effort by Oregon house republicans to ban vote-by-mail in our 

state.  


